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Kids Club Cabin

Social Media Guidance for parents and carers
Kids Club Cabin requests that parents and carers take a responsible approach to mentions of Kids Club on any form of social media .
We ask that parents/carers and children do not use social media to discuss or disclose any information regarding Kids Club Cabin or the children who use it.

Due to possible safeguarding issues, we ask that any photographs taken at Kids Club events, which you intend to upload to social media, show your children only and not any other children attending.

Please respect the privacy of Kids Club staff and the other families who attend the setting. Please also be aware of the possible implications of photographs and comments you post on social media.

This guidance is in line with Kids Club’s Social Media Policy. All parents are asked to agree to the above guidance at the point of signing the parent contract each registration year.
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